
February 4, 2015 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Hiland Water Corporation requests the withdrawal of the following filings. There were 
originally filed on January 23, 2015, with a requested effective date of February 23, 
2015. Each filing is associated with one of Hiland’s seven regulated water companies.  
 

• Alsea Properties Inc. (Advice No. 15-01) 
• Hillview Water (Advice No. OR15-02) 
• Illahe Estates Water System, Inc. (Advice No. OR15-03) 
• Northridge Water Company (Advice No. OR15-04) 
• Shadow Wood Water Service (Advice No. OR15-05) 
• Whispering Pines Estate Water (Advice No. OR15-06) 
• Wilderness Canyon Water (Advice No. OR15-07) 

 
We will be re-filing with corrected data. 
 
Thank you 
 
Marilyn, Office Manager 
Hiland Water Corp. 
503 554-8333 
 


